
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
I will be brief as I am sure that you know that Farm Bureau policy is opposed to any type of seed 
preemption.  Science has proven that GE crops are safe.  Please oppose those who are not using science, 
but fear and scare tactics to promote their point of view.  I will point out that this past year 107 Nobel 
Laureates signed a document stating that GE crops are safe and not to be feared.  Nobel Laureates are 
some of the most intelligent people in the world, who base their findings on scientific reason.  Should 
we not do the same? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
john zielinski 
5270 55th Ave NE 
Salem, OR 97305 
john@ezorchards.com 
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